REPORT OF ACCOMPLISHMENTS FOR BOARD OF DIRECTORS
By Wesley F. Ross, Board of Directors Emeritus

COMBINED FEDERAL CAMPAIGN APPLICATION FOR 2022

Our application for participation in the 2022, Combined Federal Campaign has been
completed and submitted for approval. A decision is expected soon.

2022 DIRECTORY OF RAIL ATTRACTIONS FOR NRHS MEMBERS

The 2022 Directory has been completed and submitted for printing. This year there are
nearly 200 attractions listed. As a part of the invitation letter, the attractions were asked
if they would be willing to display NRHS brochures at their facility. This year 66% of
the attractions asked for brochures; however, the number of attractions displaying our
brochures may be even greater, because the attraction may have had brochures on hand
from last year. This year attractions have ordered over 9,000 brochures. That figure is a
27% increase over last year. I would like to thank my wife, Shirley, for her assistance in
preparing the list and, both the NRHS and I, would like to thank Jon Baake for
volunteering to mail the brochures.

You will notice that this year, like last year, attractions are listed, whether or not they
offer a NRHS Discount, or are free. This was done this year and last year, by the NRHS,
in an attempt to attract more visitors to the facilities because of the COVID situation.



